
INSTRUCTION AND INDIVIDUAL RESEARCH 
Staff members of the Oriental Institute serve 
The University of Chicago also as teachers in 
educating the scholars of the future. The edu­
cational work of the Institute staff is adminis­
tered chiefly through the Department of Near 
Eastern Languages and Civilizations, under 
its own chairman, as a part of the Division of 
the Humanities. A full list of the instructors 
and of the courses offered appears in the 
Announcements published annually by the Uni­
versity. Copies of these can be obtained by 
writing to the Director of Admissions, Box X, 
The University of Chicago, Administration 
Building, Room 203, Chicago, Illinois 60637. 

Instruction and research alike require ade­
quate library and reading-room facilities. 
These are maintained as an integral part of 

the University's library system in the Institute 
building and are under the supervision of Miss 
Shirley Lyon, Institute Librarian. The Institute 
library, comprising some forty thousand vol­
umes, contains the largest part of the Uni­
versity's holdings in the Near Eastern field and 
is among the best in the country in Assyri-
ology, Egyptology, and oriental archeology. 

From the beginning the Oriental Institute 
has encouraged the members of its staff to 
undertake also research of their own choosing, 
to enrich the variety of its contributions to 
knowledge. This reflects itself in a steady 
stream of monographs, articles in learned peri­
odicals, and book reviews published by them 
at home and abroad. 

A laboratory class in Near Eastern archeology taught by Professor HeleneJ. Kantor (left): selected potsherds, after 
geographical and chronological identification by the students, are arranged stratigraphically to demonstrate the 

development of ancient Near East cultures. 
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